
 

 

 

Our ref: CS/ER/Year 10 progress evening 1 

 

 

Date: 12th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 10 Progress Evening – Thursday 2nd May 2024 

I have the pleasure of inviting you into school between 4:30pm and 7pm on Thursday 

2nd May 2024 when you will have an opportunity to review your child’s progress in 

Year 10.  

 

Your attendance is essential as this will be a face to face meeting with your child’s Year 

10 teachers. Please be aware no booking system will be in place, and a maximum of 5 

minutes with each teacher is encouraged to ensure all teachers are seen. If a longer 

conversation is required, this can be arranged by phone calls after the evening. 

Teaching staff will be available between 4:30pm – 7pm. 

 

Miss Morris, our School Social Worker and Designated Safeguarding Lead will also be 

available on the evening. She will be sharing information on the local community 

resources, Early Help available to families and some handouts. 

 

Miss Shahmiri, our Deputy Headteacher and Careers lead, will also be available on the 

evening if you wish to talk to her about the careers provision for your child. There are 

no appointments needed, please feel free to approach Miss Morris or Miss Shahmiri 

for advice. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 2nd May 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr C Seager 

Acting Headteacher  


